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I am writing this email to you in support of C and H Farm who is applying for an animal
waste permit.
This farm has been exemplary is its environmental efforts in the past and has been
scrutinized with no negative impacts from their farm found.
I respectfully request that the ADEQ grant this permit to C and H Farm.
The farm meets (and often exceeds) environmental standards established by the state of
Arkansas and the EPA
 
John Jones
Ag Instructor – FFA Advisor
Glen Rose High School
Malvern, AR
501-249-1005
 
As we mingle with others, let us be diligent in labor, just in our dealings, and above all, honest and
fair in the game of life……….. President’s part, FFA Closing Ceremony.
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